
 Announcements 
 June 1, 2025  
 

Coffee Hour: Please join our hosts, William & Mary Passmore, after the service 
for a hot cup of tea or coffee in the hall.    
 
Open Table: Our next and final OpenTable meal for this season is on Saturday, 
June 21st. Doors open at 4:30 pm and dinner is served at 5:00 pm.   

 

A.C.W.  The A.C.W. Ladies luncheon will be held on Monday, June 2nd at 12:00 
noon at the Ale at Amberwood Lounge and Eatery, 54 Springbrook Dr 
(Amberwood Golf Course).   

 

Prayer and a Pint: Our men’s group will be meeting on Thursday, 5th June, 2025 
at 7.15pm in the Council Room. All men are welcome to attend. Please contact 
William at 613-836-2876 for more information. 
 
God’s Garden: We have an immediate need for new teachers (16+) to help 
Merilee in God’s Garden. Commitment is once or twice a month. We are also 
looking for a videographer to do the recording and editing of the weekly video for 
our YouTube page. For information, please call Merilee at 613-591-9351 or email 
at godsgardenstt@gmail.com.  

 

Donations: Donated items can be dropped off at the church on Sundays after 
service or between 9 am and 1 pm, Tuesday to Thursday. Please DO NOT 
leave anything outside the church doors or on our steps. 

 



 Announcements 
 June 1, 2025  
 

Help Sorting: Sheri could use help on Tuesday, June 3, Wednesday, June 4, 
Thursday, June 5, and Friday, June 6, from 10 am until 2 pm to sort and price 
items for the garage sale. 

 
Spring Yard Sale: Our Spring Yard Sale is coming up fast on June 7, 2025, from 
9 am until 1 pm. Don’t forget to tell your friends, family and neighbours. There 
are treasures to be found, so don’t be late. The early bird gets the worm.  

 

St. Thomas Cemetery Service: The Annual St Thomas Cemetery service will be 
on Sunday June 8, 2025, at 1100. Please remember to bring a lawn chair. 

 

FundScrip: The next order for FundScrip will be June 9. Please email Nicole at 
stthomasfundscrip@gmail.com no later than June 8 @ 9 pm.  
 

Office: Carolyn will be away from the office from June 15–July 2nd. If you 
would like an announcement in one of these bulletins, please submit 
them to the office no later than June 11th at 9:00 am. 

 
 


